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     Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) and Town of Babylon Supervisor Rich Schaffer

recently visited West Babylon to view a newly completed road improvement project. Senator

Fuschillo secured state funding for the Town to make the improvements.

     As part of the improvement project, the Town of Babylon rehabilitated Patton Avenue

between Wellwood Avenue and Little East Neck Road. The road, which is an important and

widely utilized part of a business area, was deteriorating and needed to be overhauled. Using



the state funds, the Town of Babylon completely reconstructed and resurfaced the road.

     Senator Fuschillo (right) is pictured with Babylon Town Supervisor Rich Schaffer (second

right), Deputy Supervisor Tony Martinez (left), and Babylon Town DPW Commissioner Tom

Stay (third left) along the recently improved Patton Avenue in West Babylon with Jason

Golden of 110 Sand Company (second left), Chester Broman, President of 110 Sand Company

(center), and Tom Ruttura, President of Ruttura and Sons Construction (third right), whose

businesses are in the business area in which Patton Avenue is located.

 


